We are excited to once again offer the choir program to the
students at HTS. This year, students in grades 4-8 have the
opportunity to sign up for the choir program. Choir rehearsals will
take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2:30-3:00 pm.

The choir will be performing in the spring concert on Thursday,
May 8 along with another performance at the Del Val Arts Festival
on Thursday, March 27.

To sign up for choir, please use the following link:

https://tinyurl.com/HTSChoir2425

If you have any questions, please reach out to Mr. Bigelli at
mbige@hollandschool.org
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